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Our Ref: MGLA181120-0258 

 
22 December 2020 

 
 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your request for information which the Greater London Authority (GLA) received 
on 17 November 2020. Your request has been considered under the Freedom of Information Act 
2000. I am sorry for the delay in responding. 
 
You requested:   
 

In paragraph 6.11 of the Mayor's draft Budget submission for 2021/22 put to the 
Assembly Budget and Performance Committee yesterday it states:- 
 
"A recent review of the GLA’s press and digital communications functions by Bloomberg 
Associates observed that the team is “a highly functioning office that operates extremely 
professionally and is a reference for other cities and organizations, especially with regard 
to traditional and social media communication”." 
 
Please can you supply me with a copy of the full report. 

 
 
Our response is below: 
 
I can confirm that we do hold a copy of the review you describe. A copy is attached. 

 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference MGLA181120-0258. 

 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 

 
Information Governance Officer 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  










